NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL
August 29, 2024

Good morning Newaygo Middle School,

Lion Pride Cards will be available starting September 9!!

Our goal this year is for students to look out for and positively support each other.
Reminder about dress code and cell phone policy.

Remember the rules of the school. Please continue to do the right things, you are doing
an amazing job!!

Also, remember to ask questions, engage, be respectful, be responsible, and be safe.

Shout out to all the teachers, they have been soooo0 visibly supportive of you and are
here to help you!!

We love our Newaygo families!!

Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance.....

Have a great day Lions!



